
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Priester, NicoleNicolePriester@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/14/2016 7:43:44 PM
Subject: Re: Beth Request

Looping in Nicole

> On Nov 14, 2016, at 6:09 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
>
> Do you think the Governor would be available to be the honored speaker at the Chanukah lighting 
at the State House on Dec 27,28,or 29 at 5:30. Maybe talk about unity? LMK. Thank you!
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